
Dear Fellows Members

I felt I should just put a little bit in Roundabout, and here, to say thank you. 
As many of you know I have had a bit of a hard time these last months with my husband, Richard, 
developing another cancer. As a consequence I have not been sending my monthly letter. He finally 
died peacefully at home on 3rd February.
What I do want to say to you all is a big THANK YOU for all your prayers and support over this 
time. They have really upheld me. I was also touched by your messages of condolence when he 
died.
A special thank you to my Trustees for keeping the business side of MU going during this difficult 
time. You have all been wonderful. What a great 'team' MU is. Working together and supporting 
each other.
There is now light at the end of the tunnel when we look forward to a more normal way of life and 
being able to meet again.
Thank you all again and God bless you.

with love Kay


